
 

F.Y.I. 

from the Policy Unit 
FYI-359 
Date: December 29, 2021 

SUBJECT: Genetic Testing Fee Update 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov  
 

The purpose of this FYI is to inform staff of the new Genetic Testing (GT) Fee amount increase to 
$51.00. The new fee amount increase will take effect on February 1, 2022. 

The $51.00 price for the contract year is inclusive of the following:  

One (1) individual Genetic Paternity Test - DNA Mother, Father, or Child/Children 
One (1) individual Genetic Paternity Test - DNA Home Visit 
One (1) individual Genetic Paternity Test - Deceased Alleged Parent/Next of Kinship  
One (1) individual Genetic Paternity Test - Absent Parent 
One (1) individual Genetic Paternity Test - Prison Facilities  
 
Stay tuned for more information from The DCSS Senior Leadership Team.  

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail 

mailto:DCSS%20POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

